AGENDA ITEM 9

TRANSPORT FOR LONDON

AUDIT COMMITTEE

SUBJECT: KPMG REPORT ON NON-AUDIT FEES FOR SIX MONTHS

ENDING 30 SEPTEMBER 2008

DATE: 25 NOVEMBER 2008

PURPOSE

To report to the Audit Committee on fees billed by KPMG for non-audit services.
The Audit Committee is requested to note this report.

BACKGROUND

Under TfL'’s policy on external audit services KPMG is required to report to the
Audit Committee every six months on fees billed for non-audit services.
KPMG's report is attached for the Audit Committee’s review.

RECOMMENDATION
The Audit Committee is recommended to NOTE the content of this report.

CONTACT

Contact: Sarah Bradley, Head of Group Financial Accounting
Phone: 020 7126 4119



